
 

 

Supplier for Winter Sand 

 

The Town of Deer Lake is requesting quotes on 1000 tons of winter sand. The 

maximum distance from the location of the winter sand to the Town of Deer 

Lake depot is 15 km.  The supplier must follow all Department of 

Transportation and Infrastructure specifications for winter sand.  Product must 

be screened and available for pick up by September 30, 2022. For more 

information, please call David Thomas at 709-635-2451.  

 

Sealed bids will be received at the Town Office up to September 2, 2022 before 

3:00p.m.  

Please direct tenders to: 
David Thomas 

“Winter Sand 2022” 
Town of Deer Lake 

34 Reid’s Lane 
Deer Lake NL A8A 2A2 

 
HIGHEST OR ANY TENDER RECEIVED NOT NECESSARILY ACCEPTED 

 

 


